
 
 
 

COVID-19 Update Webinar 

August 25 
 

 
On August 25, from 5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m., the Maryland Primary Care Program 
(MDPCP) and Dr. Howard Haft will host a virtual webinar to provide up-to-
date information regarding COVID-19. All healthcare providers are 
encouraged to participate. Register here.  
 
 
Topics will include: 

● Vaccine program highlights and the future of the MDH vaccine 
program 

● An update on COVID-19 variants 
● Vaccine boosters 
● Monoclonal antibodies (for COVID-positive and COVID-exposed 

individuals) 
● Long-term outlook for the pandemic  

 
MDPCP COVID-19 Updates Webinar  
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5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  
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For more information on this webinar series, visit the webinar section of the 
MDPCP coronavirus webpage. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7685267836597063182
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7685267836597063182
https://health.maryland.gov/mdpcp/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx

